
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Caldwell for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 15 
December 2022 

  The main works of the Trams to Newhaven extension are 

set to be completed by the end of December, with additional 

works to carry on through to June 2022 which is welcome 

news and the Project is to be commended. The project will 

be looking at adjustments, defect repairs as well as 

implementing essential amenity such as bins and bus stops 

until then. 

Question (1) Does the Council leader agree with me that the coming 

period is a critical moment for the project to ensure 

adjustments and resident feedback regarding the pavement, 

cycle lane and traffic flow are addressed? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Will the Council Leader join me, fellow Leith Walk ward 12 

councillors and Community Councils Together on Trams for 

a ‘walk down the Walk’, before project completion, to 

highlight first hand both the positives and challenges arising 

from the largest Council Capital project in a decade? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What scrutiny will Councillors on the Transport and 

Environment committee have when infrastructure is 

eventually passed on from the Trams to Newhaven project 

to relevant departments in the Place directorate? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Will the Council leader join me in extending thanks to the 

residents and businesses on Leith Walk whose lives have 

been, and continue to be, disrupted by works over the last 

few years? 

Answer (4)  

 
 


